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OUR FINANCIAL REPORT 
Receipts April 19 ...................................................... $ 9,769.00 
Weekly Budget Goal .............................................. $ 22,182.65 
Year-To-Date Receipts ....................................... $ 317,896.19 
Budget Requirements To Date .......................... $ 354,922.40  
 

Building Fund Receipts April 19 ............................ $1,775.00 
Building Fund Receipts 2014-20 .................... $ 2,137,177.20 
Principal Payment in March ................................... $ 9,803.51 
Interest Payment in March .......................................... $ 10.34 
 

CSB Loan Balance as of March 31 ............................... $ 0.00 
Internal Loan ......................................................... $259,953.00  

(Hollingsworth, Nichols, Robertson & Gray Funds) 
Total Loan Balance .............................................. $ 259,953.00 
Interest paid 2020 ....................................................... $ 188.42 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL ATTENDANCE  

Enrollment ............................................................................ 887 
Members present  ......................................................................  
Visitors .........................................................................................  
Total .............................................................................................  

THURSDAY NIGHT REBROADCAST  
April 30 - Philip Tang  



Dear Church Family, 
 
 Just this past week we received some encouraging news from our President, Donald Trump, and State 
Governor, Tate Reeves, about soon moving in the direction of getting things “back to normal” as a country in light 
of COVID-19.   Of course, there will be several phases in this plan over the course of months, but I hope you are 
as encouraged as I am that hopefully soon we will be able to meet and worship together here at the church.  
Continue to pray that God will grant wisdom to all those who are making very big decisions that affect millions of 
lives and the overall health of our nation.  
 
 We are currently as a staff working through a post-coronavirus facility re-opening checklist that will help 
us in taking the necessary precautions in reopening the church for worship.  We will communicate our plans on 
this when we receive definite details on when we can meet again.  But until then, we will continue to worship and 
meet online as we have been doing for the past several weeks.  If you have any needs that we can help you with, 
please call the church office (662-843-2701) or email us at fbccleve@cableone.net. 
 

As you know, God has been using this time to teach us something about ourselves and about Him.  In fact, 
all trials have a way of educating us in spiritual things and for that we can be thankful.  So what is God trying to 
teach you?  What is God seeking to do IN you and THROUGH you as we continue down this road? 
 

Please stay safe and continue to be prayerful.  We love you and miss you!  God bless! 
 
 
 
 
         In Christ, 
          
 
          

 
     Brad Beckwith 
     (Lead Pastor) 
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